
The newsletter will feature:

• Educational opportunities for you to 
participate in

• News features and articles to help you in 
your volunteer role

• Service spotlights on volunteers from across 
our organization

• Invitations to special events and more ways 
to get involved

In this email:

• Service spotlight
• Introducing the new System Volunteer 

Services Office and team
• Allina volunteers celebrated at the final 

Minnesota United game
• Photos of volunteers across Allina Health
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Introducing the Allina Health Volunteer Services Newsletter

Hello, Allina Health volunteers!

We are excited to introduce our new Allina Health Volunteer Services 
newsletter that will be sent to all volunteers across our organization. 

Sue (human) and Luna (canine) are pet 
therapy volunteers at Buffalo Hospital 
& Courage Kenny Rehabilitation 
Institute



Service Spotlight
   

I volunteer at the St. Francis Regional 
Medical Center surgery lounge. 

I check patients and their family 
members in, take patients and their 
families back to the pre-op room, take 
families to the consultation rooms, 
answer calls and questions, and clean 
the surgery lounge. 

Overall, I just do what I can to make 
what can be a nerve-wracking 
experience a little bit more calm by 
being welcoming and kind.. – Esther, volunteer at St. Francis 

Regional Medical Center

Volunteers Celebrated 
at Minnesota United Game
   
Ten lucky volunteers from across Allina 
Health won tickets to the final MNUFC 
home game of the 2023 season and 
joined Allina Health employees for a 
party suite experience. 

It was a fantastic night, and a terrific 
acknowledgement of how important 
volunteers are to our work!

Allina Health is Official Health Care Provider 
of MNUFC

https://www.allinahealth.org/about-us/community-involvement/minnesota-united-fc
https://www.allinahealth.org/about-us/community-involvement/minnesota-united-fc


We are pleased to announce the 
establishment of a new Allina Health 
systemwide Volunteer Services Office. 

This new office serves to:
• elevate the important role volunteers 

have throughout Allina Health
• increase connectivity and 

collaboration between our locations
• enhance our ability meet the needs of 

individuals served in each of our 
communities.

New System-wide 
Volunteer Office
   

Allina Health volunteer coordinators 
gather for their first Annual Meeting

There are many meaningful ways to 
volunteer with Allina Health: 

• Hospitals & Clinics
• Rehabilitation
• Aquatics & Fitness
• Hospice
• Adaptive Sports and Recreation
• Youth Vision Screening (Minneapolis 

and St Paul)

Please help us recruit new volunteers by 
telling your friends, family members, and 
coworkers about volunteering at Allina 
Health. 

Click here to view all Allina Health 
volunteer locations and opportunities.

Volunteer Opportunities
   

Did you know?

Allina Health has:

System Volunteer Office Team: Jessica Hamel - System 
Volunteer Services Director, Angie Bloss – System Operations 
Consultant, Julie Hogie – System Volunteer Services Manager, 
Beth Jennings – System Volunteer Services Specialist

   

https://www.allinahealth.org/about-us/volunteer


A note of gratitude
Thank you for being part of our team of over 2,600 volunteers who help 
Allina Health provide critical services to the populations we serve. 

You bring a friendly presence to our patients, participants, and families, help 
our staff carry out their work, and are integral to our wellness community.

Volunteers from across all of Allina Health  – human and canine!



Contact: volunteer@allina.com

Thank you, 
Allina Health 
volunteers!

Happy 
Holidays

mailto:volunteer@allina.com
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